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Crime Bites – Bite Back
NCPC Encourages Action During Crime Prevention Month
Washington, DC – Crime bites.  The headlines about spikes in violent crime and the crime emergency in the Nation’s capital can have people fearful for their safety and their family’s safety.  The National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) says people can bite back against crime during Crime Prevention Month.

NCPC says preventing crime takes action by each individual citizen.  A community with rampant crime is a community that lacks citizen involvement and partnership with local law enforcement.  Everyone can do something to prevent crime, from helping police identify crime problems, starting a Neighborhood Watch, or taking commonsense steps to protect their homes and property.

Last year more than 23 million people were victims of personal and property crimes, at a cost of more than $400 billion a year – far more than the current estimated costs of recovery from Hurricane Katrina.  “Twenty three million victims of crime is 23 million too many,” says NCPC President and CEO, Alfonso E. Lenhardt.  “If we want to prevent crime, it takes each of us working with citizens, law enforcement, the business community, faith-based groups, and all levels of government.” 
For more than 25 years NCPC has stressed that citizen involvement in crime prevention plays a vital role in helping many communities stay safe.  To help people get involved in preventing crime, each year NCPC produces its Crime Prevention Month Kit, which provides strategies, reproducible safety tip brochures, and ideas for getting community residents involved in prevention activities that make their neighborhood safer.
The theme for this year’s kit, Partnering With Law Enforcement To Prevent Crime, puts an emphasis on community residents working with law enforcement to reduce the crime that may plague their community.  The kit is co-sponsored by the Bureau of Justice Assistance, U.S. Department of Justice, and ADT Security Services.  It is distributed to more than 85,000 law enforcement personnel, crime prevention practitioners, Neighborhood Watch groups, schools, libraries, and businesses across the country.
For more information or to obtain a Crime Prevention Month Kit, visit NCPC’s website at www.ncpc.org.  To schedule an interview, please contact Michelle Boykins at 202-261-4184 (mboykins@ncpc.org) or Leslie Capstick at 202-261-4138 (lcapstick@ncpc.org).
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About the National Crime Prevention Council

The National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) is a private, nonprofit organization whose primary mission is to be the nation’s leader in helping people keep themselves, their families, and their communities safe from crime. NCPC manages public service advertising under the National Citizens’ Crime Prevention Campaign—symbolized by McGruff the Crime Dog® and his “Take A Bite Out Of Crime®” slogan—and acts as secretariat for the Crime Prevention Coalition of America, more than 300 national, federal, state, and local organizations representing thousands of constituents who are committed to preventing crime. NCPC is funded through a variety of government agencies, corporate and private foundations, and donations from private individuals. NCPC also participates in the Combined Federal Campaign (#0840 on the pledge card). For more information on crime prevention issues, visit www.ncpc.org.

